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Attention CWES 6th Graders!
 
Do you like to sing current hits from the radio, 
Broadway, and classic pop songs as well? Do you like 
to have fun with your friends in a supportive and 
engaging atmosphere? Then The Treble Makers is for 
you! Please join us for this exciting year-long club that 

meets before school.  We would love to have anyone interested in 
singing and music; no audition required! 

What: Singing group that meets BEFORE SCHOOL with Ms. Omaraie 
on the stage (Room 131) 

When: Tuesday Mornings from 8:00-9:00 AM 

Starts: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 and continues through June 2020 

Details: Please fill out the form below and send in a check for $50 
made out to Canterbury Woods Elementary School no later than 
Wednesday, October 9th.  We can only take 35 SINGERS. Participants 
will be chosen by lottery if more than 35 singers are interested. You 
will be notified on Thursday, October 10th if you are in the group! 

Yes!  I want to be a Treble Maker for the 2019-2020 School Year! 
Student Name______________________________________________________ 

Classroom Teacher__________________________________________________ 

Parent Email_______________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature____________________________________________________ 
Please don’t forget to include your check made out to Canterbury Woods Elementary School for 

$50.00. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at lomaraiehame@fcps.edu. 

mailto:lomaraiehame@fcps.edu



